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As an organization that is focused on the 

health and wellbeing of all, we continue 

to monitor what is best for our staff, 

members, and participants during this 

time. All guidelines and mandates follow the government and 

health department guidelines and requirements. We 

understand the changes in recent months have been many, 

and, at times, frustrating. Please know that the Y desires a 

sense of normalcy, and we are attempting to keep our 

members safe. 

What Will Stay The Same: Masks are still mandated when 

inside the facility. They can be removed in the Group Exercise 

room and the Wellness Center. We continue to have sanitizer 

bottles for pick-up as you check in to clean equipment, 

enhanced cleaning by Y staff and members will still be 

required, Y staff will continue to 

wear masks throughout the facility, 

hand sanitizing stations will be 

available, and social distancing will 

still be required. We ask that all 

members continue to monitor their own health situation and 

stay home if not feeling well. 


